
Connecticut Association of Schools 
And 

Connecticut Lighting Centers 
 
The Connecticut Association of Schools and the Connecticut Lighting Centers invite schools participating 

in the Middle School Leadership Training Conference to apply for the   
 

Arthur Director 
Annual Leadership Award 

 
This award (citation, plaque and $250 cash award), named for the founder of Connecticut Lighting Centers, 
will be presented to the school that shows superior application of the theme(s) of the leadership conference.  
 
To be considered for the award, schools need to complete the cover sheet below and address the two 
statements at the bottom of the page in narrative form (no more than 3 pages).  You may also include up to 
three additional pages of supportive documentation.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Name  
 
 
Address 
 
 
Advisor/Administrator 
 
 
Student Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1. Summarize what students in your school learned at the conference. 
2. Describe programs in place (either long-standing or new) that support “A Climate of Acceptance” for 

all students. 
 
 
Mail to:   Mr. Earle G. Bidwell 

Connecticut Association of Schools 
30 Realty Drive 
Cheshire, CT 06410 
 
 

Entries must be postmarked no later than June 1, 2005 


